
February 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The Exceptional Children Department will host Charlotte-Mecklenburg Schools Resource

Fair at East Mecklenburg High School on Thursday, March 16, 2023 from 5:00 to 7:30

p.m. The purpose of the Resource Fair is to inform parents, students and educators of

the many services and supports available for persons with disabilities in Mecklenburg

County and North Carolina.

The Resource Fair will include:

● Community agencies will display information and answer questions regarding

support and services available to students and adults with disabilities.

● Post Secondary Educational options

● Sandwiches and desserts will be served.

Please contact Tracy Hales, Exceptional Children Transition Coordinator, at 980-343-5328 or

tracy.hales@cms.k12.nc.us for any additional information. No registration is necessary.

Event is in the cafeteria. Enter the lot to the left of school marquee, the
building closest to Monroe Rd.

Sincerely,

Tracy Hales
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